NHA League Management Committee

Sponsored by Empresa

Points to note for 2017/2018

1.

Team Sheets:

a) Please make sure you have ALL the details on the team sheets.

b) List players by the same name as found on your starring list.

c) There are new Division Secretaries so check the website for where or to whom to send
the team sheets. (club secretaries have been emailed this information)

. First Starring:

First starring opens on Sunday, 10" September. We prefer for one Club official to complete
the starring but if your Club doesn’t operate like that, please remind ALL those responsible
to look at the website.

. Rule Changes:

There are rule changes. Please read the rules and make sure ALL your Captains/Team
Managers/Coaches know how to access the rules.

Procedure for Making a Complaint:

If you have a problem before, during or after the game, this is the procedure for making a

complaint:-

a) As captain, write it on the back of the team sheet and make sure the opposing Captain
has seen your statement.

b) This will be picked up by the Division Secretary and both you and the opposing Captain
will be contacted by the Division Secretary.

c) If this cannot be resolved by the Division Secretary, the Division Secretary will present
the issue to the next meeting of the league management Committee.

d) The league management Committee will decide on the next steps.

e) If you are unhappy with their decision, you are able to make a final appeal to the NHA
Council.

When you are making your complaint, please state the rule and how you feel this has been
broken.

New Fixture System:
We hope you have found the new fixture system helpful. We would like your feedback. Auvril
will collect your comments and bring them to our first meeting in October. After this, we will



respond to the main issues. So if you have anything you wish to say, please e-mail Avril
(info@norfolk-hockey.co.uk) in the next week.



